
ANNOUNCEMENTS 6/20/21 

False Teachers 2 Peter 2 
In Peter's second letter, he is once again writing to the churches of Asia-Minor, but this time he 
does so as a final farewell. He knows his life is drawing to a close and so he urges them to both 
keep growing in the faith and to be on their guard for false teachers, to stay true to Jesus and 
reject the lies of cheap grace. This Sunday as we continue our study of this letter, Peter warns us 
about the dangers of false teachers and highlights three signs of false teachers: they don’t follow 
the teachings of Jesus, they engage in depraved conduct, and they are greedy. As a result, the 
truth of Jesus is brought into disrepute. 

We would love to have you join us for some cookies and drinks and some great conversation 
with friends from church. 
 

Our nursery is open! Nursery  is for children ages 0-3. The nursery check-in will be inside at the 
nursery. Young children are also welcome in the main worship service. 

Threads Updates:   Jim Peterson will begin painting the Threads rooms this week.   Anyone 
interested in helping him, please text him at (616) 443-1506 with your availability. We will not be 
collecting any clothing donations until after the rooms have been painted and the new flooring 
has been installed.   In the meantime, please save your new / gently used clothing, shoes, and 
accessories for infants through adults.  Thank you! 

If you have a pastoral care need or concern we encourage you to contact Pastor Greg, Pastor Rick, 
or your elder (assigned by last name): 
  Pattie Grooters (A-D) Ken Johnson (E-H) Brandon Deiter (I-M)  
  Steve Boersma (N-R) Arlyn Zoet (S-U) Haley Stone (V-Z) 
It’s not always easy to tell who needs an encouraging helping hand.  If you know of someone in 
our church family, or if you personally need some help, please contact our Chair of Deacons, 
Jerrod Holzgen at (616) 520-1771.  Scripture encourages all of us to carry each others burdens 
(Galatians 6:2).  You would bless us by letting us walk with you. 

Please pray for both Corinne VanHorn and Barb Peterson as each have been experiencing fatigue 
as their hearts have been out of rhythm. Corinne VanHorn had an   AV cardio ablation and a 
pacemaker procedure done on Thursday morning. Barb had a  cardioversion done on Thursday. 
Prayers for healing and energy are appreciated for both. 
WEEKLY OFFERING: June 13, 2021 
Weekly Budget:  $11,210.27 Year to Date Budget              $22,420.54 
General Fund:     $   8,610.76 Year to Date Contribution:  $15,163.76 
Bathroom Remodel Fund to date- $2,405.00


